

Republic of the Philippines

Department of Education

REGION III SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE OF BATAAN

October 10, 2022

DIVISION LETTER
No. 99, s. 2022

To: Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chiefs of Division, CID and SGOD
Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors
Public Elementary and Secondary School Heads
Brigada Eskwela Coordinators
All Others Concerned

- 1. This Office announces that there will be a Meeting and Benchmarking of 2022 Brigada Eskwela 1st place Winners on October 11, 2022, Tuesday, 8:00 AM at SDO Conference Hall. This meeting will be followed by a benchmarking activity in the select winning schools
- Participants in this activity are Elementary and Secondary School Heads 1st place winners, Brigada Eskwela Coordinators -1st place winners, and Division Brigada Eskwela Validators.
- 3. Immediate dissemination of this letter to all concerned is earnestly desired.

ROLAND M. FRONDA, EdD, CESO VI

Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Officer-in-Charge
Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

WILLIAM RODERICK R. FALLORIN Assistant Schools Division Superintendent

S09 October 10, 2022



